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Dear Ann I’m delighted to be able to write to you in support of the 
Cairnbaan Community Trusts application to request transfer of 
ownership of the Forestry Land Scotland Knapdale vacant offices in 
Cairnbaan to the Community Trust. 
I believe this is a real milestone for the group to achieve to be able to 
have a focus and Hub in the centre of the village where all sorts of 
activities can be undertaken. 
I have been really impressed by the energy and vision of the group 
and do believe that Cairnbaan will be the benefit of such a transfer 
allowing the area to grow a true and vibrant community spirit by 
getting as any involved locally in events etc which I see a hub being 
an essential part of the project. 
  
I do hope Forestry Land Scotland will accommodate the request for 
transfer and I for one will certainly be doing all I can to support the 
local community grow to its full potential. 
  
If you require any further clarification, then please do not hesitate to 
contact me and I would be happy to provide further support if 
required. 
  
Yours Sincerely 
  
Dougie Philand 
Provost Dougie Philand 
  
Cllr Dougie Philand 
Kilmory 
Lochgilphead 
PA31 8RT 
  
Email: dougie.philand@argyll-bute.gov.uk 


